
From: Madrigal, Anna-Marie 
Sent: 2/2/2011 2:53:34 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: CPUC01-#443270-vl-2_2_l 1_ 

Directions_in_response_to_notification_of_increased_pressurization_events 

Mr, Cherry: 
Please find attached a letter from Paul Clanon, Executive Director to Chris Johns RE: 
Directions_in_response_to_notification_of_increased_pressurization_everits 

Thank you, 

Anna-Marie Madrigal 
Executive Director's Office 
California Public Utilities Commission. 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco CA 94102 
O: 415.703.1636 
F: 415.703.1356 

SB GT&S 0375013 


